
From: Arnold, Geoffrey - Environment & Economy [mailto:Geoffrey.Arnold@Oxfordshire.gov.uk] 

Sent: 19 August 2014 16:13

To: Bob Neville

Subject: RE: Swalcliffe Park Equestrian - 14/00801/F 

Dear Bob 

RE: Swalcliffe Park Equestrian - 14/00801/F

Thank you for the additional information that has been submitted. This has helped to 

provide a better understanding of the proposal and its impact upon the local highway 

network. Following consideration of the addendum and the applicants undertaking, 

‘restriction to the planning consent that the 50 riders per day maximum relates only 

to schooling and training/clinics, with no competitive events permissible under this 

permission’ , I confirm I do not wish to object to the application for planning 

permission subject to the following conditions being imposed:

D29 – Parking & Manoeuvring Areas as Plan

E2 – Surface Water Drainage

Please contact me if you would like any further comments or clarification regarding 

this application.

Kind regards

Geoffrey Arnold

Senior Engineer – Transport Development Control

Oxfordshire County Council

Speedwell House Oxford OX1 1NE

DD: 01865 328 797


